
I am asking you to please provide better representation of retired teachers currently  
receiving TRB health plan benefits on the TRB Board. The board should reflect 
the membership in terms of active and retired teachers and also be involved in the 
retirement plans currently offered. 
Nancy Charest 
97 Pearl Av 
Hamden, CT 06514 
New Haven teacher retiree 
 


